
Weekly update:  
 
This week has been filled with pupils having success all across the school from new pupils    
joining us, to existing pupils increasing their time in school. Challenging themselves to work in 
new and exciting ways and new playground equipment which the pupils will be able to access 
next week. This equipment has been chosen not only because it is good fun but also because it 
provides the pupils with a variety of sensory activities to support them with their access to   
learning.  We know this is going to be so positive for our pupils. 
As part of our options, we are now looking into enterprise for the pupils and are introducing 
Bankside Bucks as a reward scheme to support these endeavours. The ‘Bucks’ will link to items 
that we will buy for school for the pupils to use at lunch and break times. They came up with the 
idea and we think it is a great way to support the pupils.  

Kate Jasper  

Other information:  
 
Just as a reminder we are a NO NUT School, 
we have a number of pupils who have             
allergies, this includes for some pupils,           
coconut allergy, please be mindful of pupils    
using sprays or body lotions as they can be   
sensitive to this. 
 
 

Word aware 
 
We have introduced Word Aware at school. 
We pick a word a week and explore its 
meaning to extend vocabulary and to       
develop understanding of more complex 
words.  
Next weeks word will be Interaction. 
An interaction is when two or more    people 
or things communicate with or react to each 
other.  
 

Dates for your diary:- 
 
• Forest school—Thursday mornings– please send dry clothes for wet weather and water 

for those warm days.  
• Boundless Outdoors–Monday Mornings (parents will be contacted) 
 
Upcoming:  
• Heartstart Training 21st June  
• Cricket festival 25th June  
• W/B 15th July Summer Showcase– more information to follow. 
 

Date:  14th June 2024. 

Malvern Show:  
What a delight it is to take our young people out into our community. They all demonstrated ex-
cellent interaction and engagement with the site and showed real interest in the show. For 
some of our young people this was the first opportunity to head out with us as a school and we 
were so proud of them.  More pictures to follow.  


